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his daughter, Ann. In Painted Rock, Wyoming, Caradec found land for a man to love,
miles of rolling grasslands and towering mountains. He also found that one of the
most ruthless men in the territory had set his sights on both Rodney’s ranch and
his daughter. But Rafe Caradec had given his word, and once he’d looked deep into
Ann Rodney’s eyes, nothing short of death would stop him from keeping the promise
he’d made.
Leading & Managing Occupational Therapy Services Brend Braveman 2016-02-19 Put
theory and research into practice for real-world success. Here’s your introduction
to the use of theory, research, and evidence in guiding your practice as an
occupational therapy manager. From leadership and supervision to policies, program
development, and continuous quality improvement, you’ll find complete coverage of
the full range of issues and functions managers encounter in the real worlds in
which they practice. Whatever your role, the practical knowledge and the guidance
you’ll find here will help you become a more effective OT, colleague, and manager.
Misuse of Drugs and Drug Trafficking Offences Rudi Fortson 2011 This is a highly
practical guide to the complexities of drug law. It pulls together the strands of
detailed, technical legislation and case law into an accessible format.
Psychopharmacology Jerrold S. Meyer 2022-02 "Unique in its breadth of coverage
ranging from historical accounts of drug use to clinical and preclinical
behavioral studies, Psychopharmacology is appropriate for undergraduates studying
the relationships between the behavioral effects of psychoactive drugs and their
mechanisms of action"-Graced by Waters John Dietsch 2020-04-28 In this inspirational and humorous
collection of essays, author John Dietsch sees his addiction to and passion for
fishing as a parable that can help us shift from compulsive thinking to
mindfulness and a closer connection to God. From creating fishing scenes on the
set of A River Runs Through It in Montana, to directing fly fishing shows in New
Zealand and from exploring deep canyons in California to guiding in Colorado, John
shares his experiences and asks the question: what are we really fishing for?
Through John’s journeys across the globe, we discover that the same pursuit in
fishing—of what is elusive but attainable—can be applied to our own spiritual
journey. In the end, Dietsch uncovers his own truth under the rocks of a childhood
river, recognizing the loss of both his brothers as the path of acceptance and
faith that is graced by waters.
Core Concepts in Pharmacology Leland Norman Holland 2011 This comprehensive, upto-date text introduces pharmacology from an interdisciplinary perspective,
illuminating core concepts of anatomy, physiology, and pathology that make drug
therapy understandable to all nursing students. Organized around body systems and
diseases, it clearly places each drug in context. Its focused nursing content
includes easy-to-read flowcharts that illuminate assessment, diagnosis, planning,

Women on Ice Miriam Boeri 2013-01-15 Methamphetamine (ice, speed, crystal, shard)
has been called epidemic in the United States. Yet few communities were ready for
increased use of methamphetamine by suburban women. Women on Ice is the first book
to study exclusively the lives of women who use the drug and its effects on their
families. In-depth interviews with women in the suburban counties of one of the
largest metropolitan areas in the U.S. chronicle the details of their initiation
into methamphetamine, the turning points into problematic drug use, and for a few,
their escape from lives veering out of control. Their life course and drug careers
are analyzed in relation to the intersecting influences of social roles,
relationships, social/political structures, and political trends. Examining the
effects of punitive drug policy, inadequate social services, and looming public
health risks, including HIV/AIDS and hepatitis C, the book gives voice to women
silenced by shame. Boeri introduces new and developing concepts in the field of
addiction studies and proposes policy changes to more broadly implement
initiatives that address the problems these women face. She asserts that if we are
concerned that the war on drugs is a war on drug users, this book will alert us
that it is also a war on suburban families.
American Cinema/American Culture John Belton 2012-04-01 American Cinema/American
Culture looks at the interplay between American cinema and mass culture from the
1890s to 2011. It begins with an examination of the basic narrative and stylistic
features of classical Hollywood cinema. It then studies the genres of silent
melodrama, the musical, American comedy, the war/combat film, film noir, the
western, and the horror and science fiction film, investigating the way in which
movies shape and are shaped by the larger cultural concerns of the nation as a
whole. The book concludes with a discussion of post World War II Hollywood, giving
separate chapter coverage to the effects of the Cold War, 3D, television, the
counterculture of the 1960s, directors from the film school generation, and the
cultural concerns of Hollywood from the 1970s through 2011. Ideal for Introduction
to American Cinema courses, American Film History courses, and Introductory Film
Appreciation courses, this text provides a cultural overview of the phenomenon of
the American movie-going experience. An updated study guide is also available for
American Cinema/American Culture. Written by Ed Sikov, this guide introduces each
topic with an explanatory overview written in more informal language, suggests
screenings and readings, and offers self-tests.
Ford Chronicle 2011-01-01
Crossfire Trail Louis L'Amour 2005-06-28 Rafe Caradec—gambler, wanderer, soldier
of fortune—was as hard a man as the battlefields and waterfronts of Latin America
could fashion, but he was as good as his word. As Charles Rodney lay dying in a
dank ship’s fo’c’sle, Rafe swore to make sure that Rodney’s Wyoming ranch went to
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interventions, patient education, discharge planning, and evaluation. This edition
contains new chapters on the nursing process and drugs for degenerative diseases
and muscles; new Safety Alerts; new coverage of weight loss surgery and drugs;
revamped NCLEX-PN® questions; a brand-new glossary, and many other improvements.
Some new feautres to this edition include: New! Full chapter on the nursing
process New! All-new chapter on drugs for degenerative diseases and muscles New!
Safety Alerts call attention to medication errors and Joint Commission safety
guidelines Updated! End-of-chapter NCLEX-PN® questions completely revamped to
reflect the latest practice New! Scenario-based Case Study Questions help students
apply pharmacology and nursing care to specific clients and circumstances
Color My Butt PenMagic Books 2020-05-10 An Incredibly Humorous Coloring book for
Kids and Adults!
Alcohol Janet Chrzan 2013-01-17 Alcohol: Social Drinking in Cultural Context
critically examines alcohol use across cultures and through time. This short text
is a framework for students to self-consciously examine their beliefs about and
use of alcohol, and a companion text for teaching the primary concepts of
anthropology to first-or second year college students.
The Big Ideas Box Dorling Kindersley Publishing Staff 2018-10-02 A collection of
three top-selling titles from the graphics-led Big Ideas Simply Explained series:
The Philosophy Book, The Psychology Book, and The Sociology Book. If you seek to
understand how people think and interact, and to quickly absorb the best of human
thinking and wisdom through the ages, you will find everything you need in this
collection of three books from the Big Ideas Simply Explained series. Each book
uses innovative graphics and creative typography to help you understand the key
principles behind these foundational social sciences.
Pharmacology Henry Hitner 2005
Indiana Trivia Ernie Couch 2000-10-23 Indiana Trivia is the who, what, when,
where, and how book of the great state of Indiana. Filled with interesting
questions and answers regarding well-known and not so well-known facts about the
Hoosier State, Indiana Trivia will provide hours of entertainment and education.
Designed for use in a wide variety of settings?home, office, school, parties?it
focuses on the history, culture, people, and places of Indiana. Indiana Trivia, is
readily adaptable for use with trivia format games.
Boyfriends with Girlfriends Alex Sanchez 2011-04-19 Sergio is bisexual, but his
only real relationship was with a girl. Lance has always known he was gay, but
he’s never had a real boyfriend. When the two of them meet, they have an instant
connection—but will it be enough to overcome their differences? Allie’s been in a
relationship with a guy for the last two years—but when she meets Kimiko, she
can’t get her out of her mind. Does this mean she’s gay? Or bi? Kimiko, falling
hard for Allie, is willing to stick around and help Allie figure it out.
Boyfriends with Girlfriends is Alex Sanchez at his best, writing with a sensitive
hand to portray four very real teens striving to find their places in the
world—and with each other.
Addiction Neuroethics Adrian Carter 2011-11-17 Addiction is a significant health
and social problem and one of the largest preventable causes of disease globally.
Neuroscience promises to revolutionise our ability to treat addiction, lead to
recognition of addiction as a 'real' disorder in need of medical treatment and
thereby reduce stigma and discrimination. However, neuroscience raises numerous
social and ethical challenges: • If addicted individuals are suffering from a
brain disease that drives them to drug use, should we mandate treatment? • Does
addiction impair an individual's ability to consent to research or treatment? •
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How will neuroscience affect social policies towards drug use? Addiction
Neuroethics addresses these challenges by examining ethical implications of
emerging neurobiological treatments, including: novel psychopharmacology,
neurosurgery, drug vaccines to prevent relapse, and genetic screening to identify
individuals who are vulnerable to addiction. Essential reading for academics,
clinicians, researchers and policy-makers in the fields of addiction, mental
health and public policy.
Clinical Exercise Physiology Jonathan K Ehrman 2022-04-19 Clinical Exercise
Physiology, Fifth Edition With HKPropel Access, is a comprehensive guide to the
clinical aspects of exercise physiology, investigating 24 chronic diseases and
conditions and addressing a variety of populations. The text has been a mainstay
in the field since its inception in 2003 and is an ideal resource for students
preparing for clinical exercise certifications, including those offered by the
American College of Sports Medicine (ACSM-CEP), American Council on Exercise
(Medical Exercise Specialist), Canadian Society for Exercise Physiology (CSEPCEP), and Exercise & Sports Science Australia (ESSA-AEP). Clinical Exercise
Physiology, Fifth Edition, employs a logical progression of content to provide
greater coverage and depth of diseases than is typically found in most clinical
exercise physiology textbooks. It examines the effects of exercise on 24 chronic
conditions, with each chapter covering the epidemiology, pathophysiology, clinical
considerations, drug and surgical therapies, and exercise testing and prescription
issues for the chronic condition. Other chapters are devoted to examining
exercise-related issues for four special populations. Each chapter in this fifth
edition is revised and updated to include the latest research, clinical
guidelines, and position statements from professional organizations. In addition,
it incorporates the following new elements: An upgrade to a full-color layout, for
a more engaging learning experience and enhanced presentation of data New Clinical
Exercise Bottom Line sidebars that highlight key information a clinical exercise
physiologist needs when working with clinical populations A new chapter on
clinical exercise programming that offers detailed recommendations for clinical
populations A completely rewritten chapter on spinal cord injury and updates
throughout each chapter to reflect the most up-to-date guidelines and position
statements Expanded coverage of clinical exercise physiology certification options
In addition to practical application sidebars throughout the text, the fifth
edition also has related online tools to support student learning. Delivered
through HKPropel, more than 60 case studies are presented in a SOAP note format so
students can explore clinical evaluations, looking closely at subjective and
objective data, assessments, and plans. Discussion questions and interactive key
term flash cards foster better understanding and retention, while chapter quizzes
can be assigned by instructors through the platform to assess student
comprehension. Clinical Exercise Physiology, Fifth Edition, offers a contemporary
review of the variety of diseases and conditions that students and professionals
may encounter in the field. New and veteran clinical exercise physiologists alike,
as well as those preparing for clinical exercise certification exams, will
appreciate the in-depth coverage of the clinical populations that benefit from
physical activity and exercise. Note: A code for accessing HKPropel is not
included with this ebook but may be purchased separately.
Intoxication and Society Jonathan Herring 2012-12-21 Intoxicants, substances that
alter a person's mental and physiological state, are a continuing obsession. In
their effect on the mind and body, intoxicants go to the heart of what it means to
be human. In the tensions between 'free' and uninhibited consumption on the one
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hand, and the pressures of social regulation and personal responsibility on the
other, they also illuminate the daily paradoxes, and sheer complexity, of living
in modern Western societies. Yet this complexity, and the rich history that
underpins it, is often lost in the current debates over public policy.
Intoxication and Society sets out to supplement the contemporary discourse
surrounding intoxication with a more nuanced appreciation of the history and
nature of what is very much a multidimensional problem. It does so by employing an
interdisciplinary framework that includes contributions from leading academics in
law, sociology, anthropology, history, literature, neuroscience and social
psychology. The result is a subtle historical and contemporary rereading of the
social construction of intoxication that will provide a secure basis for analysis
as society continues to respond to the problematic pleasures of intoxication.
Addiction Recovery Management John F. Kelly 2010-11-23 Addiction Recovery
Management: Theory, Research, and Practice is the first book on the recovery
management approach to addiction treatment and post-treatment support services.
Distinctive in combining theory, research, and practice within the same text, this
ground-breaking title includes authors who are the major theoreticians,
researchers, systems administrators, clinicians and recovery advocates who have
developed the model. State-of-the art and the definitive text on the topic,
Addiction Recovery Management: Theory, Research, and Practice is mandatory reading
for clinicians and all professionals who work with patients in recovery or who are
interested in the field.
Drugs, Society and Human Behavior Charles Ksir 2006 This full color market leading
text provides the latest information on drugs and the effects on society and human
behavior. Instructors and students have relied on it for over thirty years to
examine drugs and behavior from the behavioral, pharmacological, historical,
social, legal, and clinical perspectives.
Drugs and Society Hanson 2017-01-26 Updated to keep pace with the latest data and
statistics, Drugs and Society, Thirteenth Edition, contains the most current
information available concerning drug use and abuse. Written in an objective and
user-friendly manner, this best-selling text continues to captivate students by
taking a multidisciplinary approach to the impact of drug use and abuse on the
lives of average individuals.
Addiction Medicine Bankole A. Johnson 2010-10-10 The spectrum of addiction
disorders presents practitioners with numerous challenges—among them the widening
gap between a growing evidence base and the translation of this knowledge into
treatment outcomes. Addiction Medicine addresses this disconnect, clearly
explaining the role of brain function in drug taking and other habit-forming
behaviors, and applying this biobehavioral framework to the delivery of evidencebased treatment. Its state-of-the-art coverage provides clinically relevant
details on not only traditional sources of addiction such as cocaine, opiates, and
alcohol, but also more recently recognized substances of abuse (e.g., steroids,
inhalants) as well as behavioral addictions (e.g., binge eating, compulsive
gambling, hoarding). Current behavioral and medical therapies are discussed in
depth, and the book’s close attention to social context gives readers an added
lens for personalizing treatment. An international panel of expert contributors
offers the most up-to-date information on: Diagnosis and classification
Neurobiological and molecular theories of addiction Behavioral concepts of
addiction Clinical aspects of addiction to a wide range of substances, including
opiates, stimulants, sedatives, hallucinogens, alcohol, nicotine, and caffeine
Science-based treatment options: pharmacotherapy, pharmacogenetics, potential
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vaccines, brief and compliance-enhancing interventions, cognitive behavioral
treatment, behavioral management, and other psychosocial interventions Behavioral
addictions—including compulsive eating, Internet messaging, and hypersexuality—and
their treatment Addiction in specific populations, including adolescents, the
elderly, pregnant women, and health care professionals Legal, disability, and
rehabilitation issues At once comprehensive and integrative, Addiction Medicine is
an essential text and a practice-expanding tool for psychiatrists, health
psychologists, pharmacologists, social workers, drug counselors, trainees, and
general physicians/family practitioners.
Drugs, the Brain, and Behavior John Brick 2013-06-26 Explore the brain and
discover the clinical and pharmacological issues surrounding drug abuse and
dependence. The authors, research scientists with years of experience in alcohol
and drug studies, provide definitions, historic discoveries about the nervous
system, and original, eye-catching illustrations to discuss the brain/behavior
relationship, basic neuroanatomy, neurophysiology, and the mechanistic actions of
mood-altering drugs. You will learn about: • how psychoactive drugs affect
cognition, behavior, and emotion • the brain/behavior relationship • the specific
effects of major addictive and psychoactive drug groups • new definitions and
thinking about abuse and dependence • the medical and forensic consequences of
drugs use Drugs, the Brain, and Behavior uses a balance of instruction,
illustrations, and tables and formulas that will give you a broad, lasting
introduction to this intriguing subject. Whether you're a nurse, chemical
dependency counselor, psychologist, or clinician, this book will be a quick
reference guide long after the first reading.
Pharmacology Michael Patrick Adams 2009-07 This package contains the following
components: 0131525999 / 9780131525993 Pharmacology: Connections to Nursing
Practice 0135065372 / 9780135065372 MyNursingLab Student Access Code Card for
Pharmacology: Connections to Nursing Practice
Drug Use in Australian Society Alison Ritter 2017-10-05 Written by leading
experts, Drug Use in Australian Society, Second Edition brings together all the
relevant concepts, theories and practices pertinent to understanding alcohol and
other drug use in Australian society. It introduces the history of drug use in
Australian society and outlines theoretical perspectives. It also explores: the
rates of drug use and harms, drug use as framed in the media and popular culture,
drugs and the internet, and public policy responses to drug use, including
prevention, treatment, legal issues, regulation and policing.
ACSM's Exercise Management for Persons with Chronic Diseases and Disabilities
American College of Sports Medicine 1997 A guide offering practical and
theoretical exercise programming information for development with special needs
individuals. The contributors outline 40 different conditions in the areas of
cardiovascular and pulmonary diseases, metabolic diseases,
immunological/hematological disorders, orthopedic di
The Omega Prize S. L. Millward 2010 This is a story which will make your heart
sing - a story for all the family to read together. Young Judy discovers an
unexpected package in her grandfather's old study. She has never met her
grandfather (Poppy) as he died before she was born, but Judy is the one to unearth
the puzzle which Poppy left for his family. To find the treasure which Poppy left,
the family must first solve every riddle which he wrote on a beautiful scroll, and
carefully wrapped in a a rich purple velvet bag. Unless they solve the puzzles,
they won't find the treasure. See if you can solve the puzzles before the family
does. What has Poppy left them as an inheritance? Have fun with the story and
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enjoy the Omega Prize at the end.
Teranesia Greg Egan 2010-12-30 As a young boy, Prabir Suresh lives with his
parents and sister on an otherwise uninhabited island in a remote part of the
Indonesian peninsula. Prabir names it Teranesia, populating it with imaginary
creatures even stranger than the evolutionarily puzzling butterflies that his
parents are studying. Civil war strikes, orphaning Prabir and his sister. Eighteen
years later, rumours of bizarre new species of plants and animals being discovered
in the peninsula that was their childhood home draw Prabir's sister back to the
island - Prabir cannot bear for her to have gone out alone and he follows,
persuading a pharmaceutical researcher to take him along as a guide.
The Assessment and Treatment of Addiction Itai Danovitch 2018-11-15 Get a quick,
expert overview of all types of addiction – from substance use disorders to
behavioral addictions and more. This practical resource presents a focused summary
of today’s current knowledge on topics of interest to all health care
professionals who work with those who suffer from this wide-ranging problem. It
provides current, relevant information on emerging findings, best practices, and
treatment challenges, covering a variety of assessment and treatment strategies
and making it a one-stop resource for staying up to date in this critical area.
Discusses precision health in addiction; the latest trend of electronic
cigarettes; state-of-the-art treatments for opioid use disorder and cannabis use
disorder; best practices for chronic pain; prevention among adolescents; the role
of physicians in the prescription drug epidemic; and the role of integrative
interventions in addiction treatment. Includes coverage of behavioral addictions
such as internet, sex, and gambling; food addiction; PTSD and substance use
disorders; preventing relapse; the neurobiology of addiction; and more.
Consolidates today’s available information on this timely topic into one
convenient resource.
Nutrition Essentials for Nursing Practice Susan G Dudek, Rd, Cdn, Bs 2013-04-22
The Seventh Edition of this nursing-focused nutrition text has been updated to
reflect the latest evidence-based practice and nutrition recommendations. Written
in a user-friendly style, the text emphasizes what the nurse really needs to know
in practice. Maintaining its nursing process focus and emphasis on patient
teaching, this edition includes features to help readers integrate nutrition into
nursing care such as sample Nursing Process tables, Case Studies in every chapter,
and new Interactive Case Studies online. This is the tablet version which does not
include access to the supplemental content mentioned in the text.
ACSM's Health/Fitness Facility Standards and Guidelines American College of Sports
Medicine 2018-11-15 ACSM’s Health/Fitness Facility Standards and Guidelines,
Fourth Edition, presents the current standards and guidelines that help health and
fitness establishments provide high-quality service and program offerings in a
safe environment. This text is based in large part on both the work that has begun
through the NSF international initiative to develop industry standards to serve as
the foundation for a voluntary health and fitness facility certification process
and the third edition of ACSM’s Health/Fitness Facility Standards and Guidelines.
The ACSM’s team of experts in academic, medical, and health and fitness fields
have put together an authoritative guide for facility operators and owners. By
detailing these standards and guidelines and providing supplemental materials,
ACSM’s Health/Fitness Facility Standards andGuidelines provides a blueprint for
health and fitness facilities to use in elevating the standard of care they
provide their members and users as well as enhance their exercise experience. The
fourth edition includes new standards and guidelines for pre-activity screening,
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orientation, education, and supervision; risk management and emergency procedures;
professional staff and independent contractors; facility design and construction;
facility equipment; operational practices; and signage. This edition includes
these updates: •Standards and guidelines aligned with the current version of the
pending NSF international health and fitness facility standards •New guidelines
addressing individuals with special needs •New standards and guidelines regarding
automated external defibrillators (AEDs) for both staffed and unstaffed facilities
•Revised standards and guidelines to reflect changing directions and business
models within the industry, including 24/7 fitness facilities, medically
integrated facilities, and demographic-specific facilities •New standards and
guidelines to better equip facilities that are dealing with youth to ensure the
proper care of this segment of the clientele With improved organization, new
visual features, and additional appendixes, the fourth edition offers a
comprehensive and easy-to-use reference of health and fitness facility standards
and guidelines. Readers can readily apply the information and save time and
expense using over 30 templates found within the appendixes, including
questionnaires, informed consent forms, and evaluation forms. Appendixes also
contain more than 30 supplements, such as sample preventive maintenance schedules,
checklists, and court and facility dimensions. Included in appendix A is Blueprint
for Excellence, which allows readers to search efficiently for specific
information regarding the standards and guidelines within the book. Health and
fitness facilities provide opportunities for individuals to become and remain
physically active. As the use of exercise for health care prevention and
prescription continues to gain momentum, health and fitness facilities and clubs
will emerge as an integral part of the health care system. The fourth edition of
ACSM’s Health/Fitness Facility Standardsand Guidelines will assist health and
fitness facility managers, owners, and staff in keeping to a standard of
operation, client care, and service that will assist members and users in caring
for their health through safe and appropriate exercise experiences.
Understanding and Treating Sex Addiction Paula Hall 2012-11-08 Sex addiction is on
the increase - in the media as well as in the therapy room. But while more and
more people seek help for their compulsive sexual behaviours, there is still
confusion and debate about whether the condition even exists. Understanding and
Treating Sex Addiction explains why an increasing number of people are
inadvertently finding their lives devastated by their sexual behaviours. It
explores the latest scientific understandings and research into why pornography,
cyber sex, visiting sex workers, fetishes and multiple affairs can come to control
some people's lives to the point that they can't stop. It explains how sex
addiction is not a moral issue, as some assume, but a health issue that we as a
society need to start taking seriously. Throughout the book are the revealing
statistics from the UK's latest survey on sex addiction. Three hundred and fifty
people who struggle with this condition have bravely and candidly shared their
experience for the benefit of their fellow sufferers and those who choose to help
them. This book contains support and advice for both the clinician and for those
who suffer from sex addiction. As well as practical guidance and techniques for
stopping compulsive behaviours and preventing relapse, there is also a thorough
exploration of the deeper underlying causes and how these must be addressed.
All About Passion Stephanie Laurens 2009-03-17 New York Times bestselling
Australian author Stephanie Laurens delivers the latest tale in the immensely
popular Cynster series. When Chillingworth is elected an 'honorary Cynster' at the
end of All About Love, he knows he needs a wife, and an heir. His goal; a simple
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marriage without romance. He agrees to marry a woman he believes to be pliant and
quiet. Unfortunately for him, the woman he thinks is Francesca Rawling is really
her cousin, Franni. Francesca herself is proud, passionate and opinionated in
short, the perfect bride for a Cynster...
The Drug Effect Suzanne Fraser 2011-09-05 The Drug Effect: Health, Crime and
Society offers new perspectives on critical debates in the field of alcohol and
other drug use. Drawing together work by respected scholars in Australia, the US,
the UK and Canada, it explores social and cultural meanings of drug use and
analyses law enforcement and public health frameworks and objectives related to
drug policy and service provision. In doing so, it addresses key questions of drug
use and addiction through interdisciplinary, predominantly sociological and
criminological, perspectives, mapping and building on recent conceptual and
empirical advances in the field. These include questions of materiality and
agency, the social constitution of disease and neo-liberal subjectivity and
responsibility. This book provides a fresh scholarly perspective on drug use and
addiction by collecting top quality original work, written by a mix of
international leaders in the field and emerging scholars working at the cutting
edge of research.
Drugs, Society, and Human Behavior Charles Ksir 2012-09-17 Drugs, Society and
Human Behavior provides the latest information on drug use and its effects on
society as well as on the individual. Trusted for more than 30 years by both
instructors and students, this authoritative resource examines drugs and drug use
from a variety of perspectives—behavioral, pharmacological, historical, social,
legal, and clinical. The 15th edition includes the very latest information and
statistics and many new timely topics and issues have been added that are sure to
pique students’ interest and stimulate class discussion. Accompanying the text are
instructor and student resources on the Online Learning Center.
Drugs, Behavior, and Modern Society Charles F. Levinthal 2005 This text provides
an introduction to the basic facts and major issues concerning drug-taking
behavior. In today's world, drugs and their use present a social paradox,
combining the potential for good and for bad. As a society and as individuals, we
can be the beneficiaries of drugs or their victims.
Extreme Economies Richard Davies 2019-09-05 *Winner of the Enlightened Economist
Prize 2019* *Winner of Debut Writer of the Year at the Edward Stanford Travel
Writing Awards 2020* *Longlisted for the Financial Times & McKinsey Business Book
of the Year Award 2019* 'Extreme Economies is a revelation - and a must-read.'
Andy Haldane, Chief Economist at the Bank of England To understand how humans
react and adapt to economic change we need to study people who live in harsh
environments. From death-row prisoners trading in institutions where money is
banned to flourishing entrepreneurs in the world's largest refugee camp, from the
unrealised potential of cities like Kinshasa to the hyper-modern economy of
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Estonia, every life in this book has been hit by a seismic shock, violently broken
or changed in some way. In his quest for a purer view of how economies succeed and
fail, Richard Davies takes the reader off the beaten path to places where part of
the economy has been repressed, removed, destroyed or turbocharged. He tells the
personal stories of humans living in these extreme situations, and of the
financial infrastructure they create. Far from the familiar stock reports, housing
crises, or banking scandals of the financial pages, Extreme Economies reveals the
importance of human and social capital, and in so doing tells small stories that
shed light on today's biggest economic questions. 'A highly original approach to
understanding what really makes economies tick.' Mervyn King, former Governor of
the Bank of England
Africa and the War on Drugs Neil Carrier 2012-10-11 Nigerian drug lords in UK
prisons, khat-chewing Somali pirates hijacking Western ships, crystal meth-smoking
gangs controlling South Africa's streets, and narco-traffickers corrupting the
state in Guinea-Bissau: these are some of the vivid images surrounding drugs in
Africa which have alarmed policymakers, academics and the general public in recent
years. In this revealing and original book, the authors weave these aspects into a
provocative argument about Africa's role in the global trade and control of drugs.
In doing so, they show how foreign-inspired policies have failed to help African
drug users but have strengthened the role of corrupt and brutal law enforcement
officers, who are tasked with halting the export of heroin and cocaine to European
and American consumer markets. A vital book on an overlooked front of the socalled war on drugs.
Marijuana Noah Berlatsky 2012 Discusses marijuana use, exploring the medical
benefits, legalization debates, and recreational use.
Addiction and Change, Second Edition Carlo C. DiClemente 2017-12-04 Not everyone
who experiments with substance use or risky behavior becomes addicted, and many
who are addicted have been able to recover. This authoritative book, now revised
and updated, has given tens of thousands of professionals and students a state-ofthe-art framework for understanding the journey both into and out of addiction.
From Carlo C. DiClemente, codeveloper of the transtheoretical model (TTM), the
book identifies the stages and processes involved in initiating, modifying,
maintaining, or stopping any pattern of behavior. Grounded in extensive research,
and illustrated with vivid case examples, the book shows how using the TTM can
help overcome obstacles to change and make treatment and prevention more
effective. New to This Edition *Incorporates 15 years of research advances,
contemporary prevention and treatment approaches, and the ongoing development of
the TTM. *Chapter on current developments in intervention research. *Expanded
discussions of neuroscience; self-regulation; behavioral economics; self-help,
mutual help, and spirituality; motivational issues; "process addictions" (gambling
and sex addiction); and more. *Deeper coverage of risk and protective factors
across adolescent and young adult development.
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